
 

  
  
  
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2012 
 
 
Dear Industry Professional: 
 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5230-4B - Aircraft 
Fuel Storage, Handling, Training, and Dispensing on Airports, is being circulated to interested 
industry associations to obtain comments and recommendations on the proposed changes.  
 
Please review this draft and submit your comments including opposition to the proposed 
changes, any suggested modifications, and provide justification for any and all comments.  
 
Comments received by May 25, 2012 will be considered for inclusion in the AC. 
 
A PDF version this AC is posted on the FAA website at: 
http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Rushforth, Manager 
Airport Safety an Operations Division, AAS-300 
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